
New York Council on Child and Adolescent Psychiatry Travel Grants 
for Child and Adolescent Psychiatry Fellows, Psychiatry Residents, and Medical Students 

The New York Council on Child and Adolescent Psychiatry (NYCCAP) is pleased to sponsor 
travel grants to support the attendance of trainees at AACAP’s in-person 2022 Annual Meeting in 
Toronto, Canada. Each travel grant provides up to $1000 reimbursement toward the cost of the 
recipient’s AACAP Annual Meeting registration fee and travel expenses.  

NYCCAP will sponsor the following: 

• Up to five travel grant awards for Child and Adolescent Psychiatry Fellows
• Up to three travel grants award for a General Psychiatry Resident
• Up to two travel grant awards for a Medical Student

Deadline:  Wednesday, October 5, 2022

Eligibility: 
• Applicants must be either (a) child and adolescent psychiatry fellows in their 1st or 2nd year

of child fellowship training or triple-board residents in their 4th or 5th year of training at the
time of AACAP’s Annual Meeting in October 2022; (b) general psychiatry residents or
triple-board residents in their 1st-3rd year of training; or (c) medical students.

• Applicants must be enrolled in training programs or medical schools in the New York
metropolitan region (NYC, Westchester County, Rockland County, and Long Island).

• Applicants currently must be members of AACAP or have membership applications
pending.

• Applicants with a history of participation in NYCCAP and/or AACAP will be given
preference.

• Applicants who receive a travel grant through the national AACAP Educational Outreach
Program will be ineligible for consideration for a NYCCAP travel grant.

Expectations: 
• Each awardee will be assigned a mentor from the NYCCAP Board and will meet with the

mentor at the Annual Meeting.
• Awardees will speak with their mentors about ways to become more involved in NYCCAP

and will contribute to activities of NYCCAP.
• After attending the AACAP annual meeting, each NYCCAP travel grant awardee will write

a brief article for the NYCCAP newsletter about some aspect of the experience at the
Annual Meeting.

Application Process: 
Please email the following to Oliver Stroeh, M.D. (oms2002@cumc.columbia.edu): 

• Curriculum Vitae
• Personal statement (maximum of 500 words) describing your professional interests and

goals in attending the Annual Meeting, and outlining your ideas to enhance trainee
involvement in NYCCAP.

• For residents and fellows: A letter of recommendation from your training director.
For medical students: A letter of support from a faculty member or mentor.

For questions, please feel free to email the Co-Chairs of the NYCCAP Training Committee: 
- Cathryn Galanter, M.D. (cathryn.galanter@downstate.edu)
- Oliver Stroeh, M.D. (oms2002@cumc.columbia.edu)
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